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SUBMISSION CONTENT: 

-- 

Although I am a resident of NSW I feel it may be of assistance to yoou to have an awareness of the number 
of "Australians" who care about the availabilty of "End of Life Choices", which is why I am writing. 
The extraodinary (and welcome) advances in modern medicine mean that lives are being extended well 
beyond the "Three score years and ten" we were advised about. 
Frequently this extension is accompanied by pain and misery. 
To extend unwanted lives "artificially" through medical intervention is in no one's interest, particularly 
when pain and suffering is increased. 
I urge those of you with decision making powers to enact laws which provide humane end of life choices. 
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